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Hi, 

I’m against SB 579 and would think you have more important things to fix rather than 

allowing Felons the right to vote.  Please move on to more important issues facing 

this State.  Tax paying citizens are watching and felons are not your constituents!!!!! 

 

Charles Haines 

Medford, Oregon 

 


